



Dear Potential Birth Parents,

We are Rob and Dan. We met over 7 years ago and will be celebrating our 2nd wedding anniversary this December. Our relationship grew year after year. We have a very loving relationship and we're always supportive of each other through good times and bad. We make each other better people and bring out the best in each other.

One thing we have shared since the beginning of our relationship was our desire to have children. We have always wished to start a family to share in our love and wonderful life we have built together. Our wish came true when we adopted our daughter. Tatum. We are overjoyed by the love and joy she has given us and have decided to try again! We are so excited to embark on the adoption journey again...







"Life Is Not Measured By the Number of Breaths We Take, But By the Moments That Take Our Breath Away."



Rob...

Rob is determined and a hard worker as well as being a loving, caring and encouraging partner. He works in the food and beverage industry. He is the most genuine man I know and puts others' needs above his own. When it comes to family, no favor is too big or small. He would go to the ends of the earth to help a family member, and will always make time to be a supportive brother and son.

Rob enjoys working out and and pushing physical limits. Some of his favorite things to do while we travel is try new foods from different countries. Above all else, he is the most incredible father. Tatum and Rob have such a wonderful relationship. He loves taking her to the part and reading her bedtime stories. He cannot wait to be a father or two!



Dan.

Dan is the most thoughtful and caring person I ever met. He is a recruiter for the technology industry. Dan is easy going and loves to laugh! His family and friends know they can always count on him.

Dan loves to play tennis and stay active. He is naturally curious. His curiosity has led him to travel the world and explore different cultures and environments. Dan is genuine and carring in all that he does. He absolutely adores Tatum and they have a connection like no other. He loves taking her to music class and watching her play with her friends. He is a great dad and looks forward to the growth of our family.

Tatum Rae...







Tatum is a happy and sassy little girl who loves to play, laugh and spend time with her family-especially with her Dads! She really enjoys trying new foods and loves her fruits and veggies. She is at the age now where she will grab at anything in sight and is so curious about the world around her. Her favorite books are Love is a Tutu and Goodnight Moon. But what she really looks forward to every week is her music class where she can jam out with her friends! Tatum will be the best big sister.









Dan's Family...



My mother, Barbara, is the sweetest woman I know. She owned her own air conditioning company for many years. She is now enjoying retirement and eager to become a grandmother! My mom has always been my biggest supporter and has been such a positive role model.

My father, Fred, is a veterinarian insurance salesman. He works hard and loves his family. He is fun and loves spending time with Tatum!



My little sister, Malorie, is an operations manager. She is married to her high school sweetheart, Jason. Malorie and I have an extremely close relationship. She is always making fun of her cooler older brother. We talk every day about the things that are going on in our lives. She is the best aunt and loves Tatum so much!











Family is not an important thing... it's everything.

















We hope that in reading this letter and looking at the special times that we have shared, that you have some sense of who we are, and what a wonderful relationship we have. We know that if we are fortunate to adopt, we will love this baby unconditionally. It is our intention to express to you that our relationship is based on trust, love, support, encouragement and honesty. Our family will grow with these same values.

We are excited about this new phase in our journey together and look forward to bringing another child into our love and our life. We have a wonderful extended family who will give so much love to this child as grandparents, aunts, uncles and big cousins! We are honored to be considered as adoptive parents and would love the opportunity to meet with you.

> Warmest Regards, Rob and Dan